


 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley provides an 
overview of the agency’s budget for the next fiscal year to members of the 
Oklahoma Transportation Commission at their June 7 meeting. With reduced 
construction costs, staff reductions, other cost savings and bond funding, he expects 
construction plans to remain on track. 

 
 
 


